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Important Deadlines

Mar 1- Second half classes
begin

Mar 4- last day to withdraw
from classes

Mar 7- Last day to add, drop,
elect CR/NC, and waitlist for
second half classes

Mar 21- Summer registration
dates begin



Advisors will continue to meet with students virtually

throughout the fall and are available via phone, video

and email. We recommend scheduling an appointment

in advance to allow plenty of time to take care of your

needs. 

To schedule an appointment or connect with an advisor 

 click here.

Advising

Tutoring

Here is the link to make an

appointment with the writing center

https://writingcenter.utah.edu/unde

rgraduate-services/index.php

This link is for tutoring services

https://learningcenter.utah.edu/ 

Finally, remember that TRIO offers

free tutoring through the TutorMe

app. Each of you guys has already

received a link that you could use to

get access to TutorMe. If you did not

receive it, please reach out to us
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https://trio.utah.edu/online-sss-advisor-appointment.php
https://writingcenter.utah.edu/undergraduate-services/index.php
https://writingcenter.utah.edu/undergraduate-services/index.php
https://learningcenter.utah.edu/


TRIO is starting a mini library! Our hope

is to make classroom reading material

more accessible to all of you. If you have

any textbooks or books you are looking to

get rid of or donate, contact your student

navigator or drop them off at our office in

the Union.
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This month we are
celebrating our
students Jessy
Fernandez-Vazquez,
Jane Pond, Brynley
Michel, Porfirio
Melendez Lopez,
Karina Soto, Alexis
Serrano, Anna
Barsukov, Faith Smart,
Jessica Cespedes-
Garcia, Catherine
Martinez, Erick
Jimenez, Math
Navigator Brenna, our
Graduate Assistant Ben
Danh and our student
navigator Sarah Orozco
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MARCH
BIRTHDAYS!
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Thanks to
everyone who

joined us at
our events
last month!

February Recap

TRIO students making  cards to loved ones



Jewelry making
workshop
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On February 11th, TRIO
officially said goodbye to
Luis. Students and other
university staff stopped by to
thank Luis for his support
here and wish him the best in
his new position. He left
TRIO with the message "The
world is yours!".

Xris Macias, Former Director
of the Dream Center, has also
said goodbye to the U. Xris
spent many of his years at the
U working for TRIO as a
tutor, Team Leader,
Residential Supervisor,
Bridge Mentor, UB Advisor,
and Associate Director. 

LUIS LOPEZ

XRIS MACIAS

Saying Goodbye
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 TRIO Day was a

huge success! We

has so many

students and

community

members come out

for some tacos,

games, and

socializing. Thank

you to all of you

that made it! Check

out some of the

pictures from the

event. And if you

got a headshot,

keep a eye out in

your email for it

TRIO Day
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We recognize that there are times when students need additional
help outside of TRIO. Below are many of our campus community
partners that provide wonderful services, click on the names to visit
their websites

Center for Student Wellness
LGBT Resource Center
Office of Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action, and Title IX
National Suicide Prevention Lifeline: 1-800-273-8255
Student Food Pantry
Student Health Center
Student Success Advocates
University Counseling Center
Women’s Resource Center
UNI Crisis Line: 801-587-3000 (24/7 help)
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https://wellness.utah.edu/
https://lgbt.utah.edu/
https://oeo.utah.edu/
https://suicidepreventionlifeline.org/
https://union.utah.edu/feed-u-pantry-a-great-resource/
https://studenthealth.utah.edu/
https://ssa.utah.edu/
https://counselingcenter.utah.edu/
https://womenscenter.utah.edu/
https://211utah.org/index.php/component/cpx/?task=resource.view&id=2744742


We are located in the Union
Building. The entrance to our space
is on the basement level directly
across from the Student Services
Building. In order to reduce risk for
Covid 19 spread, please pay special
attention to university updates. We
will be open 8am to 5pm, M-F.  

University of Utah TRIO Programs
A. Ray Olpin Student Union
200 S. Central Campus Drive, Room 60
Salt Lake City, UT 84112

TRIO Office Map

Visiting us

TRIO OFFICE: (801)-581-7188
https://trio.utah.edu/

https://union.utah.edu/contact/offices/#prettyPhoto[106]/24/
https://trio.utah.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/UUTrio/
https://www.instagram.com/uofu_trio_sss/

